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Use of Website/Acknowledgements 

All endeavours have been made to acknowledge the original ownership/sources of all information 
on this website. If you see anything unsourced or incorrectly sourced, about which you have 
information please contact us. 

You may use anything on this website for non-commercial purposes. When doing so please quote 
the original source or if the item is unsourced, The Wooster Family Group. 

Please feel free to contact us at admin@woosterfamily.co.uk about anything of interest to you. We 
may have more information about the families/individuals you are interested in e.g. more photos, 
better photos, more documents, newsletter articles etc.  

We don’t allow direct download of GEDCOM files from the public tree, but we are happy to supply 
you with one GEDCOM file of a maximum of five generations to assist you in starting or amending 
your family tree.  


